
Notification of Reduced Power Operation 

 

ION Television License, LLC, licensee of television station KPXN-TV, San 

Bernardino, California, FCC Facility ID No: 58978, and ION Media License Company, 

LLC, licensee of television station KILM(TV), Inglewood, California, FCC Facility ID No: 

63865 (the “Stations”), hereby notifies the Commission that the Stations are operating at 

reduced power due to unforeseen equipment failure. On August 2, 2021, the Stations 

went off the air to undergo maintenance of the main transmitter, line, and antenna to 

evaluate an operational problem. After maintenance and testing were conducted, it was 

determined that the main antenna had experienced physical and mechanical failure.  

 

On August 5, 2021, the Stations began operating at reduced power from their 

authorized licensed facilities (156 KW) utilizing a temporary interim antenna. The 

Stations’ personnel are presently working with antenna manufacturers to find an 

economical replacement for the main transmitting antenna. In the event circumstances 

require the reduced power operation to extend for thirty or more days, the Stations will 

apply for Special Temporary Authority. 

 

 

 


